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FIREWORKS night THANKYOU!

The OOSH team would like to extend a
heartfelt thank you to everyone who

stopped by our Gozleme stall on
Saturday night!

We had such a wonderful time and
hope you enjoyed the evening as much
as we did. A special thank you to Dilan
and Dilshan for being the backbone of
our stall and for ensuring the night ran

smoothly.

Another thank you to everyone else
who helped out and contributed to

making the night such a success – your
support doesn’t go unnoticed. We can’t

wait to do it all again next year!

COMMITTEE MEETING
The NEXT oosh

committee MEETING WILL
BE HELD ON tuesday the

16  of september.th

we Look forward TO
SEEING YOU THERE.

VACATION CARE
 PROGRAM

Stay tuned as our
september/ october

vacation care program
comes out next week! We
can’t wait for you to see

what we have in store. keep
up to date on

https://www.ehoosh.com.au/
vacation-care/ 
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